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Port Blair dated the 27 December, 2017
To

The Superintendent of Police (HQ)
Police Headquarters
Andaman and Nicobar islands

Sub: Request for arranging convoy and police escorts - reg
Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter DGP/Genl/11/13/
2014/7380 dated 12.12.2016 on the above subject and inform that
the request of Principal, Jawahar Navodaya Vidyalaya, Rangat for
arranging any special convoy in the JTR in favour of Dr (Mrs) Satbir
Bedi, IAS, Joint Secretary, Ministry of Human Resource, Department
of School Education and Literacy, Govt of India cannot be considered
in accordance with the provisions contained in the Jarawa Policy 2004

and Apex Court judgment dated 5.3.2016.

urs faithfully

g ol

Research Officer (TW)



